
 

Studio Rockestra Program Update 

As we look ahead to the 2025–26 season, Studio Rockestra will be placed on pause while our board and 

staff engage in a period of thoughtful reflection about the program’s role within the broader mission and 

structure of the Oklahoma Youth Orchestras. This decision allows us the necessary time and space to 

evaluate how Studio Rockestra can best serve our students and align with the long-term goals of our 

organization. 

We are deeply grateful for the creativity and energy that Studio Rockestra has contributed to our 

organization and to the dedication of its teacher Ms. Monk. Rockestra has offered a unique experience 

for young musicians, and we recognize the impact it has had in fostering musical growth and expression. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we remain committed to providing 

high-quality, inspiring, and mission-driven opportunities for all OKYO students. We look forward to 

sharing updates as we continue shaping the future of our programs with intention and care. 

 


